
 

19 September 2017 

 

Dear Mr Alex, 

 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation to you for conducting 

an engaging and meaningful workshop for Mulberry Learning Centre @ Tanjong 

Pagar teachers entitled “Strategies in Managing Children with Special Needs”. 

The strategies you shared have been very helpful in supporting the needs of our 

children in the Centre.  

 

Moreover, I would like to commend you and the Nurture Pods team of educators 

for efficiently supporting Mulberry @ TP team in implementing the curriculum and 

programme specially designed for learner with special needs.  The assistance you 

provided and the patience demonstrated by your educators in carrying out the 

programme and activities were tremendously remarkable and these were highly 

appreciated by the parents and the teachers. Your team’s passion and dedication 

maximized the potential of the child under your programme, thereby enhancing his 

over-all development.  

 

We hope that you continue your great work in teaching young children.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms Marie 
Cluster Principal 
Mulberry Learning Centre  
 


